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Dear Benton County Planning Commissioners,

My name is David Wikander.  My address is below.

I think it is a crazy idea to have other counties, and or non local communities truck their waste
into our local site.  We have a growing population as it is, and the challenges of operating a
landfill in an environmentally safe way, along with all the various impacts of; air quality
safety, odor, water pollution, noise, increase of traffic, impact on wildlife, property values,
recreation, etc etc are Many.  It’s challenging enough to operate the landfill as it is.

There is no ethical reason in my book for this proposal to go forward. NONE.  I don’t see any
real benefit to our local community, only negative impacts.

I am 100% Against the proposal of the Coffin Butte Landfill Expansion. LU-24-027

Thank You

David
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